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We need you! Planning for our Summer Fayre is in full 

swing now but we need your help! If you can volunteer 

your time on Wednesday the 27th June, please let us 

know. If you can spare a few hours to run a table, set up 

or help clear away, that would be fantastic. The summer 

fayre needs helpers, or it just can’t run. Plus, it’s fun and 

raises money for our school. If you can’t give your time, 

maybe you work for a company that would like to donate 

a raffle prize to us? Please ask! Did you know that we 

have recently paid towards carpets in Reception class, 

trips to sports meetings, science competitions and the 

transport for the KS1 and KS2 summer trips?  This all 

comes from the money we raise. Please get involved! 

Thankyou everyone that donated jumble for the sale we 

did recently. £70 was raised.  

Last plea- the school allotment needs clearing urgently. 

I’m planning to make a start this Sunday 20th May. 

Please let me know if you can join me with a spade! 

 

Thank you 

Susie  

07799414129 


